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The second amendment is quite clear, a citizen may (and should) possess a firearm. 

Too, a firearm is a tool. Just like any other tool. An ax or a shovel or anything. As any 

tool it is only as good or as bad as the person wielding it. Plenty of people have died 

in the past from an ax or shovel. As a tool a firearm is mere property and should have 

no restrictions placed upon the transfer of a tool outside the federally required 

strictures of commercially sold tools (firearms). The strictures and mandates are 

onerous enough already, and again no object on this planet has ever, ever, have 

done a thing on it's own. People need to be responsible and held accountable, 

however government over reach is to be condemned. This bill is government over 

reach. 


